
NELMES PRE-SCHOOL NATIVITY 

‘A BRAND NEW STAR’ 

School Leavers 2025 Only 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND OUR NATIVITY ON 
 

THURSDAY 12 DECEMBER 2024 – 2.00pm 
 

ANY PARTICIPATING CHILDREN THAT DO NOT ATTEND ON THURSDAY 
AFTERNOON SESSIONS SHOULD ARRIVE AT PRE-SCHOOL AT 1.30PM. 

 
If you do not intend for your child to participate in the concert  

then please let me know as soon as possible. 
 

TO AVOID ANY DISTRESS PLEASE TAKE YOUR CHILDREN HOME ONCE  
THE NATIVITY HAS FINISHED. THANK YOU 


